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Dear Friend, 

 

On behalf of the United Way of Ventura County, I invite you to consider the 

opportunity available to you and your business to sponsor our 4th Annual Women 

United Luncheon. The event will be held Friday, May 8, 2020 at California 

Lutheran University in the Gilbert Sports & Fitness Center. We’re pleased to 

announce that we will be presenting Women United Educational Awards to single 

mothers who are pursuing their education.  

 

For more than seven decades, companies and individuals have been sustaining 

United Way of Ventura County’s work to advance the common good in our 

community. Women United is an infinity group within United Way’s strategic 

platform. Women United leaders fight for the health, education, and financial 

stability of every single-mother in our community. We are dedicated to helping 

low-income single mothers out of poverty. 

 

If you have any questions, or would like more information on how your support 

will make a difference, please contact Mitchel Sloan at 805.485.6288, ext. 229 or 

via email at mitchel.sloan@vcunitedway.org. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sierra Gutierrez 

Chair, Women United 

Eastern Regional Director 

Premier America Credit Union 

 

Erin Simqu 

Event Chair, Women United  

Community Volunteer  
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